
HB4150 
Overview

Improving Patient Safety 
Through Overdose Notifications



Introduction

• HB4150 establishes a 
notification system within 
the prescription 
monitoring program to 
inform practitioners about 
patient overdoses.



Key Features

- Notification system for 
fatal/nonfatal overdoses

- Information use is 
limited and protected

- Operative on January 1, 
2025, sunsets January 1, 
2028



Objectives

• To enhance patient care by providing 
critical overdose information to 
practitioners, thus enabling better-
informed healthcare decisions.



Conclusion

• HB4150 represents a 
significant step towards 
integrating health 
informatics to improve 
patient safety and care.
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